Hello,

It is my understanding that there is a proposal to change the area North of Dewey St. into a “Group
Housing Area”. As a resident of the area on Granger St, | can assure you that my neighbors, my wife,
and | are vehemently opposed to any proposal that permits increased density in the neighborhood. The
poor maintenance of housing, the back yards full of muddy gravel and cars, the poor passability of
streets, the litter throughout the neighborhood, and the poor behavior which high density housing
brings, is a blight to our peaceful and well maintained neighborhood.

We are a neighborhood of families, young professionals, and lifetime residents that enjoy relative
closeness to the university and downtown amenities, but have attempted to keep our relative distance
from the student population. ltis likely in the interests of the student population and the city that any
higher density proposals be made closer to the university, instead of sprawling to our low density
neighborhoods.

We would be happy to support those that defend our position, and against those that seek to encroach
against our neighborhood.

Thank you
John & Laura Huck
907 Granger Av.



